
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

RESOURCES OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL
HELD ON 15 OCTOBER 2009

ROSP.42/09 – LEASE CAR TASK AND FINISH GROUP

A copy of the minute excerpt in relation to the Executive’s response to the final report of the Lease Cars Task and Finish Group had been circulated.  

A Member was concerned that if the scheme continued to be used as a recruit and retention tool there was the potential for a younger employee taking up a lease car contract and staying with the authority for a number of years.  

It was felt that the Executive’s response that they would undertake further investigation and report back to a future had no specific timescale.

In response Councillor Mallinson advised that the Executive was committed to taking action and that new contracts would be considered on individual merits.  Councillor Mallinson confirmed that he would report back to the Panel at their meeting on 18 February 2010.

RESOLVED: 1) That the response from the Executive be noted

2) That Councillor Mallinson to report back to the Panel at their meeting on 18 February 2010.







